

Wednesday, July 12th, 2023

27 Webster St, Virginiatown, ON P0K 1X0

Dear Council of McGarry Township,

Helping Heroes Heal Foundation is requesting either the use of your facility paid, or as a donation in kind. As it has been our objective to bring back your Jamboree and with countless hours of problem solving with Mayor Stephen McLean, and with the hopes of bringing money to the township through this event and with all the best intentions we hope you take our request to use your facilities into consideration. It has been an exhausting journey and something new to us, and with so many hurdles we hope our message is understood and considered.

Sincerely,

Chad MaCAulay